
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings - 100% 

Sycamores - 100% 

Poplars – 98.85% 

Maples – 96.67% 

Elms – 99.43% 

Hawthorns – 98.89% 

Chestnuts – 96.67% 

 

What a fantastic start 

for Saplings and 

Sycamores!  
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – We have had so much fun meeting our new friends 

and are very proud of how well they have left their grown-ups and 

settled in!   

Saplings – We’ve settled into our class routines and had lots of fun 

exploring our new classroom this week!  

Sycamores – Year 1 have amazed me this week. They have adapted 

themselves so well to their new classroom, rules and routines. Well 

done everyone!  

Poplars – You are all superstars Year 2! A super start to the new 

school year. Well done!  

Maples – A wonderful first week in Maple Class. The children have 

enjoyed writing free verse poems about a phoenix.  

Elms – We have settled into Year 4 extremely well and have worked 

super hard! You have blown my socks off.   

Hawthorns – Year 5 have had a fantastic first week back – a huge 

well done!  

Chestnuts – What an amazing first week! The children have settled 

right in and have done amazingly well in an assessment.  

 

What a fantastic first week back. I have loved seeing how 

the children have settled into their new classes and are 

back into their usual routine. We have some wonderful 

things planned this year and I'm really looking forward to 

all of the opportunities the children will get later in the 

year. Well done to all of our classes with new starters; they 

have been made to feel so welcome and are part of our 

school community. One of the best things about our 

school is how everyone always looks out for each other. 

Have a lovely Weekend! Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Eva for cricket, Hugo for getting a swimming badge, Marcus for 3 dancing awards, Poppy 

for level ¾ floor gymnastics, Will, Joel and Frankie for football summer school, Safra for getting red belt in karate and 

Navneet for swimming. Well done everyone!  

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


